
Warner Mountain Gun Club 
Business Meeting 
April 7, 2021 
 
Present: Laura Cooper, Richard Cooper, Mike Wickman, Tom Zarosinski, John LeNeave, Brad 
Winters, Keith Helling, Bill Gransee 
 
Minutes 3-2021 approved Tom/Richard 
 
Treasurer's Report 3-2021 approved Richard/Mike 
 
Work Party: Saturday April 10. Volunteers needed. Lunch provided. 
 
Hunter Safety: Class to be held May 8th. Range to be closed till 2pm. 
 
Shoots: Lever Gun...June date? Era appropriate firearms. Need volunteers. 22 Shoot in May? 
Need more info. 
 
Memorial Bench: Ed ordered and bench paid for. 
 
Donations: Laura will get donation thank you letters out to Bob LeNeave (angle iron), Tom 
Zarosinski (filing cabinet). 
 
Keith Helling was winner of Hat #3. 
 
Member Count: 155 
 
Meeting adjourned. 


